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From: David Cimino <David@StroudwaterConstruction.com>
To: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 5/14/2015 1:44 PM
Subject: Re: 159 Pine Street - Permit #2015-00819.

Husband / wife office. Meeting space is an open area for social gatherings but it is more like a family 
room. 

Sent from my iPhone - David Cimino Stroudwater Construction Co, Inc. 207-650-7802 

> On May 14, 2015, at 12:58 PM, Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
> 
> David -
>  
> I have a couple things that need to be clarified before I can sign off for zoning.
>  
> The first floor shows  an area labeled as meeting space. The second floor has two offices. I just need to 
confirm that this is a single family home because it appears to maybe be a business as well. If it is a 
single family home what is meant by meeting space? Why two offices?
>  
> I have a voicemail into our corporation counsel asking if anything has to be done when residential 
condos are no longer condos.
>  
> Thanks.
>  
> Ann
>  
>  
> Ann Machado
> Zoning Administrator
> Planning & Urban Development
> Portland, Maine
> (207) 874-8709
> 
> Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public 
and/or the media if requested.   


